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An e-mail from Adam Case to the ATIPPA Review Committee 
 
 
Subject:   My suggestions for the new access to information 
 
Hello 
 
Find below my ideas for the updated access to information legislation.  
 

1. Make sure that access is granted equally, no one group gets more access than another 
 

2. Only refuse/redact request if the request itself could cause great harm. i.e. Emergency 
Preparedness 

 
3. Make decisions regarding redaction/refusal of requests in a non-partisan way, an independent 

omission [sic]? privacy commissioner? 
 

4. Ensure any hiring process is done with equitable way 
 
Regards, 
 
Adam Case 
Concerned Citizen 
 


